Bryan County Board of Commissioners — September 9, 2019 Pre-Agenda Meeting

The pre-agenda meeting of the Bryan County Board of Commissioners was held on Monday,
September 9, 2019 at 3:30 p.m. in Pembroke. The following members were present: Chairman Carter
Infinger, Commissioner Wade Price, Commissioner Gene Wallace, Commissioner Brad Brookshire,
Commissioner Noah Covington and Commissioner Steve Myers. Also present: County Administrator Ben
Taylor and Administrative Assistant Lori Tyson. The following staff were present: Sally Shuman, George
Allen, Freddy Howell, Audra Miller, Billy Edwards, Laura Vickers, Kirk Croasmun, Riley Johnson and John
Rauback.

Welcome was extended to George Allen, Bryan County Public Works Director.

Department Reports were given by Freddy Howell, Bryan County Emergency Services; Sally
Shuman, Senior Citizens Director; Audra Miller, Community Development; Riley Johnson, Director of
Human Resources; Cindy Reynolds, Elections & Registration.

John Rauback also gave an update on future projects (Gym Project, Water & Sewer Projects,
Wilma Edwards Road and Hwy 280).

Kirk Croasmun did a discussion of asphalt standards in neighboring counties.
Ben Taylor reviewed the agenda items with the board members.

A motion was made by Gene Wallace and seconded by Noah Covington to adjourn. Motion
carried unanimously. The meeting adjourned at 6:36 p.m.



